
December 18, 1962 

Yeshiva University 
Amsterdam Ave. and 186th St. 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Abes 

It has come to my attention that Meyer Berglas might possibly be 
considered for leading the YHBCY Tour to Israel this coming summer 
peG. 

As I have told you orally a number of times, I consider Meyer a 
thoroughly responsible and superbly competent Youth Leader. In 
fact, he is the best Iever had. I have Imrned, in the short 
time I have known him in his capacity as Yotth Directéér of “he 
Jewish Center, to trust him as one who is utterly reliable in 
anything he undertakes, 

If it is at all possible to grant him this assignment, I would 
strongly recommend that this be done. 

Warmest personal regards. 

Since wly, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
NL: ff 


